

April 22, 2021

Dear Members and Guests

In light of today's announcement by Nova Scotia Department of Health and Wellness (NSDHW), we wish to advise that if you live in the Halifax Regional Municipality or surrounding communities (Central Zone - HRM, Eastern Shore, West Hants, and Hubbard's areas of Lunenburg County), we ask that you refrain from visiting the Chester Golf Club until the NSDHW announces it is safe to do so. If you have a tee-time in the coming days, please contact the Pro Shop and cancel.

We regret this is necessary although we need to support the direction of government to keep everyone safe and prevent the further spread of COVID in our communities.

Regarding our Clubhouse-restaurant, we understand that it is not included in the restrictions announced today although if that changes you will be advised.

Thank you for your understanding.

The Management Chester Golf Club